
 
 
 
 
The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special 

session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on June 7, 2006. Those 
present were trustees Mr. Jeffrey S. Markley and Ms. Linda W. 
White. Mr. Christopher Horn and Fiscal Officer Susan R. Angelino 
were absent.  The meeting was called to order at 7:11 P.M. 
 
 The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in Special 
Session with the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission to 
discuss the proposed skilled nursing facility for the Weils and 
to consider any other necessary business. 
 

Since there was no further business to come before this 
meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the 
meeting was adjourned at 8:31 P.M. 
      


